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“The Fruit Fly invasion” 

 

 

 

 

 

Seymour A&P Society is hosting an important information 

session on the Queensland Fruit Fly, a recent Northern 

invader.  What will it mean for you? 

The workshop is coming up on  

Thursday 19
th

 March 7pm  

at the Ken Hall Pavilion, Kings Park. 

   

Guest speaker Russell Fox, an industry expert, will 

provide information on this highly destructive pest, 

already a blight in the Goulburn Valley, and now making 

its presence felt in Seymour gardens and orchards. 

Every member of the community is invited to the 

workshop, which will cover:  

 

-How to identify fruit fly in your garden, orchard, or farm 

-What to do if you find it on your property 

-How to help control the spread of it 

-Why it's such a concern for our region 

 

RSVP Phone 0438 577126. Or simply turn up. 


